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I OPPOSE [HB 4123]! 

 

I am not without sympathy for the Homeless but [HB 4123] is a complete and udder 

waste of money.  

 

It will only increase Homelessness by attracting others to come here. 

 

The San Francisco Bay Area is being choked to death by Homeless populations, 

why?  

There are always a myriad of reasons given but, the reason government refuses to 

discuss, the Homeless people are attracted to free services. 

 

[HB 1423] will only serve to fund pernicious, parasitic predators colloquially called 

'Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations.' These entities are the only ones who 

profit off of the homeless dollars spent. 

 

The Federal Reserve is going to raise interest rates. Our nation is 30 Trillion dollars 

in debt and the inflation rate is currently [7.3%]. 

There isn't any money to build housing in Oregon cities. Land is too expensive for 

Homeless housing projects. 

 

Tent cities in unpopulated Eastern Oregon is the only cheap land available in Oregon 

to house the Homeless. That is where the Homeless in Oregon have to go. 

 

We have been living in a 'managed depression' since the end of World War II. Our 

society model has been breaking down ever since. Cities can only grow so large so, 

new cities must be built-but, not on farm or ranch lands where we grow our food. 

 

The Homeless should not be allowed to suffer but, are not entitled to live in our cities 

or rural areas. 

 

Sadly, there is 'No' leadership in Salem and or the White House. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon sadly Concurs. 

 



 

 


